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This notice is to announce that Seaman Corporation will phase out all FiberTite membranes of thickness 
greater than 60-mil.  This process will take place over the next few months with a cutoff date for any 
products greater than 60-mil effective April 1, 2015.

We firmly believe that the cost associated with thicker and subsequently heavier membranes does not 
translate directly into value for the customer.  The fact that our nominal 36-mil FiberTite membranes 
have a life cycle greater than 20-years is an industry benchmark for value and performance.

Our 60-mil FiberTite-SM, 60-mil FiberTite-XT and 60-mil FiberTite XTreme membranes will still be 
available and offer unequivocal physical properties for their respective reinforcements when compared 
to any thicker product on the market.

If you have any concerns or questions regarding this phase-out,
please feel free to contact FiberTite Technical Services at: 1-800-927-8578.
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